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1. Public Distribution Microgrids 

 

 
Issue Status 

In Progress – Packages  

Target Completion  

2020Q3 

Progress Update 

PJM staff presented additional changes to Package C at the group’s May 18, 2020 meeting. PJM staff are 
currently at work producing draft Manual and Tariff language (if needed) to cover Package C for the group’s 
consideration. The aim is to review the Package with accompanying language and progress towards a vote 
following the August 3, 2020 DERS meeting. 

 

Note: The DER Subcommittee reports the MRC and has proposed to sunset in lieu of a proposed new 
subcommittee reporting to the MIC that will cover DER and inverter-based resources topics.  As such, this issue 
will move to the new subcommittee if it is approved by the MIC. 
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